
THE CITY OF MELROSE PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
IS HAPPY TO ANNOUNCE THAT IT’S 

THE SEASON FOR SWEEPING AGAIN! 
 

FALL SWEEPING PROGRAM 
  
 

The City of Melrose Public Works Department will begin the Fall Street 
Sweeping Program on Monday, November 1, 2021. Each Ward and Precinct will be 

swept in the order reflected in the schedule below.   
 

Please make every effort to have vehicles removed from the roadway on scheduled days 
to ensure proper sweeping of your street. 

 
PLEASE NOTE THIS SCHEDULE IS SUBJECT TO WEATHER AND WILL BE 

UPDATED AS NEEDED.   
 

SCHEDULE IS AS FOLLOWS: 
 

MAIN ROADS – NOVEMBER 1 to NOVEMBER  5 
WARD 4, PRECINCT 1 – NOVEMBER   8 
WARD 6, PRECINCT 1 – NOVEMBER   9 
WARD 5, PRECINCT 1 - NOVEMBER    10 
WARD 5, PRECINCT 2 –NOVEMBER    12 
WARD 3, PRECINCT 2 – NOVEMBER   15 
WARD 3, PRECINCT 1 – NOVEMBER   16 

                                    WARD 1, PRECINCT 1 – NOVEMBER   17 
                                    WARD 1, PRECINCT 2 - NOVEMBER    18 
                                    WARD 2, PRECINCT 1 – NOVEMBER   22 

WARD 2, PRECINCT 2 – NOVEMBER   23 
WARD 4, PRECINCT 2 – NOVEMBER   24 
WARD 6, PRECINCT 2 – NOVEMBER   29 
WARD 7, PRECINCT 2 – NOVEMBER   30 
WARD 7, PRECINCT 1 – DECEMBER    1 
PARKING LOTS               DECEMBER   2 & 3 
MAIN ROADS – DECEMBER   6 to 10 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 The Department of Public Works appreciates your cooperation during our sweeping 
efforts.  

 
THANK YOU FOR KEEPING MELROSE CLEAN! 


